
Friends of Woburn Art Gallery 
 

Although the gallery is temporarily 
closed and boarded until the Govern-
ment advises us otherwise we are still 
very much working in the background.  
We are still open through the website, 
taking enquiries and even orders.    
You certainly can’t see them through 
the boards. Call us or take a look on 
our new improved website. 
 

Have you ever thought of commission-
ing a piece of work?  We may be able 
to help especially at the moment.   
 

We are all in same situation and fully 
understand the frustrations it causes.  
The upside of this is time to do things 
you have been putting off!   Writing old 
fashioned letters or your memoirs??!   
Bet your drawers are tidy now?? 
And gardening in this glorious weather! 
 

There is no truth in the rumour that     
the first week we are open all our     
volunteers will be topless.  It was in fact  

’A Lie’....... April Fools! 
 

Seriously though, this newsletter has 
been drafted many times and each day 
the C-19 situation changes.  We know 
that some of you reading this are in  
total isolation.  We are here if you need 
to ‘speak’ to someone.  All our ‘friends’ 
are very special to us!  Keep in touch. 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

Stay safe!  
  

Irene, Tim, Lisa and all the           
volunteers 

 
 

Visit us at 

www:woburnartgallery.org.co.uk              
 

And face book 
 

Call us: 07541 132415  
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Charcoal and pencil 

‘Food’ 

 

 

 

This little fox is like us—

hibernating! 
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Lisa Campbell 

Georgia Elliot 

  Becky Gouveneur  

Anne Gilbert 

Tim Hagan 

Roy Holding      Raina Goran 

Abby Cork ‘phone cases 

                  £15 

   Dylan Lawson  

          £25 

Diane Griffin  Roger Loxton 


